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TURNING LANE RESTRICTION AT THE KAUAI VETERANS 
MEMORIAL HIGHWAY  

AND KAANA STREET INTERSECTION BEGINS ON MONDAY, 
MARCH 12 

 
LIHUE – The Hawaii Department of Transportation (HDOT) advises Kauai motorists of a 
turning lane restriction at the intersection of Kauai Veterans Memorial Highway and 
Kaana Street in Lihue beginning on Monday, March 12, 2018, through Friday, March 23, 
2018, 24-hours a day, for concrete pavement repair. 
 
The left turns onto or from Kaana Street heading north on Kauai Veterans Memorial 
Highway will not be allowed during the lane restriction.  
 
The through lanes at the Kauai Veterans Memorial Highway and Kaana Street 
intersection and the right-hand turn from Kaana Street onto the highway and makai of 
the highway will remain open to traffic.  
 
Motorists are advised to use the Vidinha Stadium Access Road as an alternate route. 
 
The speed limit through the construction zone will be reduced to 25 miles per hour from 
Rice Street to Ahukini Road for the safety of the workers and to allow the concrete to 
set properly. For a map of the closure please click here. 
 
Motorists should expect traffic delays and drive with caution through the work zone 
area. Roadwork is weather permitting.  
 

### 
 
 

https://hidot.hawaii.gov/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/KVMH-map.jpg

	TURNING LANE RESTRICTION AT THE KAUAI VETERANS MEMORIAL HIGHWAY
	AND KAANA STREET INTERSECTION BEGINS ON MONDAY, MARCH 12

